
Teacher change



After half term your new teacher will be Miss

Bull. Your class will be called 1EB instead of 1FP.

Miss White will still support you in your classroom.

Miss Peddle has been covering for Miss Bull whilst

she has been on maternity leave. Miss Bull was on

maternity leave because she had a baby.



Although Miss Peddle will no longer be your full-time

teacher, you will still see her around the school because

she will be working with lots of different classes. On

Friday she will still teach you so you will still see her

each week.

It's okay to feel worried or nervous about having a

new teacher. You can talk to Miss White or Miss Bull

when you are worried.



This is a change. Change can be difficult at first, but it

does get easier. You have been through lots of

changes before like moving from reception to year 1. You

can manage change. Miss Bull is a very kind and

caring teacher like Miss Peddle. She will be able to help

you just like Miss Peddle has done.


